
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: Public Works-2020-07 
From: Jake Condon 
Date: May 25, 2020 
Re: Request to Brush – Seventh Line South 
Dummer  

Overview: 
I received an email from David Lobb on May 13, 2020 requesting permission to trim 
small trees on both sides of the Seventh Line of South Dummer road allowance 
between County Road Eight and Webster Road. 
 
Conclusion: 
The request is being made in order for him to move farm machinery up and down the 
line to his property in a safe manner. The brush has grown in substantially since their 
last request in 2007. Mr. Lobb will provide proof of liability insurance naming the 
Township as an additional insured prior to any works being commenced. 
 
Recommendation: 
That the Public Works-2020-07 report, dated May 25, 2020, regarding the request to 
brush the Seventh Line South Dummer be received and, upon receipt of the proof of 
insurance with the Township as an additional insured, permission be granted to Mr. 
Lobb to cut the brush.  
 
Financial Impact: 
There is no financial impact to the Municipality as any and all costs will be the 
responsibility of Mr. Lobb. 
 
Strategic Plan Applicability: N/A 
 
Sustainability Plan Applicability: N/A 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: Request to Brush - Seventh Line South Dummer .docx 

Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: May 26, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Crystal McMillan 

Martina Chait-Hartwig 


